
Weekly NewsleƩer 
#23  8.3.24 

Dear Cherry Orchard pupils, parents and carers,   

     We have had a brilliant mix of careers and books this week! We are so grateful to 
the visitors who have popped into school to share their careers stories with our chil-
dren. We have had graduates, apprenƟces, film makers, prison warders, engineers 
and nurses to name just a few. We are hoping this will have inspired your children to 
think about the wide variety of opportuniƟes that the future holds. 
     Yesterday’s World Book Day  was just fantasƟc, with story sharing and in assembly 
we saw a collecƟon of amazing ouƞits and career opƟons on display. It was another 
one of those memorable days that brings the wider curriculum at Cherry Orchard to 
life.  
     Next week, we shall be taking part in Science week also, so another busy week in 
school. 
     Finally, I would just like to congratulate our LiƩle Cherries Pre-School for being 
nominated in the Worcestershire EducaƟon Awards 2024 category of best Pre-
School. An amazing achievement. 
I hope you enjoy a good weekend, 
Karen Banford 

Calendar of Events 
 Date Event 

Mon 11th-Fri 15th Mar Science Week 

Tues 12th Mar Y2 trip to Dudley Zoo 

Thur 14th Mar RC class assembly 

Tue 19th Mar Parent Forum in Our Space 8:45am 

Wed 20th Mar Year 5 Hollowford meeƟng for parents and 
children 8:45am in the hall 

Wed 20th and Thur 
21st Mar 

Parents evenings (bookings can sƟll be made 
unƟl Sunday 17th March) 

Thur 21st Mar 1O class assembly in the hall 8:55am 

Year 5 trip to Malvern Theatre 

Vote for the Easter Chick costume wearer 

Fri 22nd Mar Break up for Easter holidays (unƟl 8.4.24) 

Weekly aƩendance:  
Whole school: 95.18 % 
       (up on last week) 
 
Best year: Year 1 with 98.5% 
Best class: 4C with 99.4% 
                    Well done. 
 
Also well done to 1C with 99+%. 

  
We recognise the addiƟonal challenges which 

some of our families face. Our in-school cerƟfi-
cates celebrate the full range of aƩendance. 

Housepoints: 
  Severn 346 
  Avon  321 
  Teme  356 
Overall winners:   Teme 
KS 1 winners:  Avon 

KS2 winners:  Severn 



Exciting news 

We have two nominaƟons in the finals of the Worcester EducaƟon Awards: 

· LiƩle Cherries has been nominated in the category of Pre-School of the 
Year. 

· The Box Car Rally (the annual Year 6 D&T event at Shelsley Walsh) has 
been nominated in the category of STEM project of the Year. 
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Who 



Careers Week 2024 

at Cherry Orchard 

On Thursday, linking our World Book Day dressing-up to Careers Week gave us 
a hall packed with such a brightly coloured variety of costumes from builders, 
doctors and footballers to literary characters such as Mary Poppins and Willy 
Wonka. It was wonderful to see the variety and to have the children (and staff) 
tell us why they had picked their ouƞits. Across the day, we had many reading 
events including the staff reading their favourite books to other classes and the 
children listening to storied being read by famous authors. They also read with 
a child from another class and  carried out acƟviƟes like story mapping a fa-
vourite book, wriƟng about characters and performing poems with acƟons. It’s 
all about building a love of reading, whatever the text. 

World Book Day 2024 

at Cherry Orchard 

This week, we have been focusing on dreams and goals, and aspiraƟons for the 
future. As part of NaƟonal Careers Week, we have been learning about the 
skills needed for a variety of roles and about how they are linked to the sub-
jects that we teach at school. For example, the children have thought about 
which jobs enjoying science can open to them. A wide range of visitors have 
talked to the children about their roles/careers—about their qualificaƟons and 
training, their day-to-day life and the skills they use, and about why their role is 
important in society. The children have loved listening to the visitors and ques-
Ɵoning them and about trying some of the pracƟcal aspects of the roles. The 
Year 4 children even made some films with their visitors.  
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Little Cherries 
Pre-school joined in with Careers Week and World 

Book Day. Our topic at the moment is People who 

help us. We had a nurse come in to talk to us . For 

World Book Day, one of  the boys came as a po-

liceman so the Little Cherries reported a missing 
toy to the policeman. He took notes and they all 

went to find the missing toy.  
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Year R Thank you to Mrs Ward, a nurse, who visited Reception today. 
She told us all about her job and we practised with bandages, 
syringes, stethoscopes and thermometers. There are a lot of us 
who would like to be a nurse now!  
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Year R 
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Year 1 
After our visit from a police officer, Year 1 were inspired to think 
about what they might like to be when they grow up. We have lots 
of discussions about different jobs we could do and chose our fa-
vourites. On World Book Day, we dressed as some of our favourite 
book characters and enjoyed talking about the jobs that they did. 
We loved reading with the Year 6’s who came to visit us during the 
day. 
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Year 2 

! 
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Year 3 
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Year 3 
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YEAR 4 

Mr Rowe is a TV cameraman and editor for Hayfisher TV Pro-
ducƟons. He came and talked about how he got into filming 
and brought his apprenƟce with him to talk about his experi-
ences. The children got to see the equipment and some of 
the films he has made around the world and then they made 
a short film with him. Have a look at it on the website. 

We also had a visit from  a 
prison officer which fasci-
nated all of the children. 
She told us that geƫng 
our GCSEs would allow us 
to choose any career and 
even change careers if we 
wanted to unƟl we found 
what was right for us. 
Great advice! 
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YEAR 4 
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Who made this mess? 

YEAR 5 

Mr Davis talked with Year 5 about being a landscape architect. Then he challenged the chil-
dren to redesign the school playground and field.  
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Who made this mess? 

Year 6 

The children heard how science can lead to a career 
from Mrs Nickson. Then they had a go at some chroma-
tography, spliƫng the colours in felt Ɵp ink and then 
learning about why it worked for some colours and not 
others. Science in acƟon! 

Our midwife visitor talked about how she got into her 
role and why. Then the children all had a go at taking 
their blood pressure and listening to their heartbeat. 
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And of course, the staff joined in…. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Worker of the Week Star of the Week 

RC Yanko Cali 
RO William Oscar 

RR Oscar Huseyin 
1C Ruby Romee 
1O Elliot Azka 
1R Harrison Zayn 
2C Zora Marnie 
2O Esther Max 
3C Simeon Harrison 
3O Georgina Maryam 
3R Filip Riley 
4C Archie CharloƩe 
4O Isaac ScarleƩ 
4R Samuel Thomas 

5C Lily Amelia 

5O Mia R Annie 
5R Ianis Seb 
6C Darci Zachary 
6O Shayla Arman 
6R Jaime Nyah 
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Who made this mess? 

AƩendance 

This is a screenshot of the AƩendance guidance which is on our website, along with our 
AƩendance Policy. Please help support your child’s educaƟon by ensuring that they are 
in school, on Ɵme, every day. If your child is absent for any reason, please make the 
office aware of this as soon as possible, as the twice daily aƩendance registers are legal 
documents that must be accurately completed and shared with the LA. AƩendance is a 
‘hot-topic’ for the school, the MAT, the LA and the Government, as every child has the 
right to a full educaƟon. 

 



  Reminders/informaƟon 
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School gates open at 8:30am and will close when children should be in 
class at 8:45am. This is when lessons start and the register is taken. The 
gates will be open again at 3:05pm for a 3:10pm finish for Reception 
children and a 3:15pm finish for all other year groups. Please try to be 
prompt in the mornings so that all opportunities for learning are able to 
be taken and in the afternoons by standing away from the building, 
close to the areas where your child will be released. 

 

Please try NOT to drive down Timberdine Close in 
the mornings unless you have a parking permit for 
the school as there are not places to turn safely 

around. We have been asked to pass on that the NHS have 
had their entrances blocked and there have been some near 
misses with both children and vehicles, and, as a result, the 
community police officers will be doing some spot patrols. 

 

 

Our Facebook username is cherryorchardps, as is our Twitter 
username. Please search us out to see what is going on on our pages. 
We try to post to both types of media just to keep the world up-to-date 
with the amazing things going on in school. 

Please try to discourage the bringing of toys/non-school items into 
school. They can go missing or get broken, meaning the children can 
get upset. Please keep them for home. 



Spring term 2023-24 clubs 

Year group Clubs Day Time 

Reception Choir 

Games 

Tuesday 

Monday 

3:15-4:00 pm 

lunchtime 

1 Computing 

Colouring and 
craft 

Lego 

Choir 

Monday 

Monday 

  
Monday 

Tuesday 

3:15-4:00 pm 

3:15-4:00 pm 

  
3:15-4:00 pm 

3:15-4:00 pm 

2 Book club 

Colouring and 
craft 

Lego 

Choir 

Monda 

Monday 

  
Monday 

Tuesday 

Lunchtime 

3:15-4:00 pm 

  
3:15-4:00 pm 

3:15-4:00 pm 

3 Scratch (coding 
club) 

Maths games 
and puzzles 

Choir 

Homework 

Art 

Monday 

  
Tuesday 

  
Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

3:15-4:15 pm 

  
Lunchtime 

  
3:15-4:00 pm 

Lunchtime 

3:15-4:15 pm 

4 Times tables 

Scratch (coding 
club) 

Running 

Maths games 
and puzzles 

Choir 

Monday 

Monday 

  
Monday 

Tuesday 

  
Tuesday 

Lunchtime 

3:15-4:15 pm 

  
3:15-4:15 pm 

Lunchtime 

  
3:15-4:00 pm 

5 Running 

Science 

Indoor games 

Maths games 
and puzzles 

Choir 

Monday 

Monday 

Monday 

Tuesday 

  
Tuesday 

3:15-4:15 pm 

3:15-4:15 pm 

3:15-4:00 pm 

Lunchtime 

  
3:15-4:00 pm 

6 Running 

Science 

Indoor games 

Choir 

Monday 

Monday 

Monday 

Tuesday 

3:15-4:15 pm 

3:15-4:15 pm 

3:15-4:00 pm 

3:15-4:00 pm 

Orchestra will continue to run on a Friday after school for those 
who are already members. 

Photography club is an externally provided club on Tuesdays. 

4:00 pm 

4:00 pm 





Need some support? Some helpful places to go…. 

The Wellbeing Hub - Schools - Teen Tips  

The following pages are screenshots of the help and support we can sign-
post our families to (used to be called our Early Help offer). The links won’t 
work in this format but they can be accessed from our website page (called 
SupporƟng Families under the Parents tab at  hƩps://www.cherryorchard-
pri.worcs.sch.uk/ ) so please visit if you want to find out more. 
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